
                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The example below applies to customers that only registered for the supply of electricity. 

Other details may apply to your personal situation. 

 

Subject: Monthly payment for the supply of green energy [NUMBER] 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

As of [DD-MM-YYYY] your address [ADDRESS] has been switched to Greenchoice for the 

supply of electricity. Due to this switch you are not only better off, but you will also have to 

pay only one monthly amount for your energy. You do not need to pay any separate costs to 

your grid operator, these costs have already been included in your monthly payment.  

 

Greenchoice has set up a connection and transportation agreement (ATO) with you on 

behalf of your grid operator. Enclosed are the contract and the General Terms and 

Conditions. Below is an overview of the type of energy connection(s) belonging to the 

address above and the corresponding tariffs: 

 

Electricity: 

flexible tariff 
Supply tariff Energy tax ODE* 

Electricity Enexis 3 x __ A € 

Gas Enexis 3 x __ A € 

 

 

Your monthly payment will be: Electricity [PRICE/TARIFF] (based on an annual 

consumption of [kWh]). 

Your monthly payment is based on your current energy prices and the past energy 

consumption at your address. You can easily adjust your monthly payment via your 

personal online file at https://dossier.greenchoice.nl/. 

 

Your previous supplier will stop withdrawing monthly payments from your account and 

within a few weeks you will receive a final bill from them. Your monthly payments will be 

settled on this bill. Therefore you will not pay double for the same period of supply.  

https://dossier.greenchoice.nl/


                                                                                                                                                 

 

Your first monthly payment will be automatically withdrawn 

from your account on [DD-MM-YYYY] of IBAN [IBAN]. In the 

future, the direct debit will take place around the 6th of every 

month. 

 

Kind regards,  

Evert den Boer 

CEO 

 

 


